Morrissex, Joseph A '

From: Mackesey, Brendan

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 5:42 PM

To: Morrissey, Joseph A

Subject: FW: Pinellas County Brooker Creek Hydrologic Restoration Agreement (No.
15C00000093)

Please print -- thanks

From: MaryBeth McNeil [mailto:MaryBeth.McNeil@swfwmd.state.fl.us]

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 3:29 PM

To: Mackesey, Brendan <bmackesey@co.pinellas.fl.us>

Cc: Chayet, Deborah J <dchayet@co.pinellas.fl.us>; Michael Dalsis <Mike.Dalsis@swfwmd.state.fl.us>
Subject: RE: Pinellas County Brooker Creek Hydrologic Restoration Agreement (No. 15C00000093)

Hi Brendan,

The District will not agree to delete or revise its indemnification clause that is included in the above-referenced
agreement. This is the District’s standard indemnification clause that is included in all of our cooperative funding
agreements.

Please let me know if you require anything further.
Mary Beth

Mary Beth McNeil

Assistant General Counsel

Southwest Florida Water Management District
7601 Highway 301 North

Tampa, Florida 33637-6759

813-985-7481, ext. 2139

From: Mackesey, Brendan [mailto:bmackesey@co.pinellas.fl.us]

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2015 8:16 PM

To: MaryBeth McNeil <MaryBeth.McNeil@swfwmd.state.fl.us>

Cc: Chayet, Deborah J <dchayet@co.pinellas.fl.us>; Michael Dalsis <Mike.Dalsis@swfwmd.state.fl.us>
Subject: Pinellas County Brooker Creek Hydrologic Restoration Agreement (No. 15C00000093)

Hi Mary Beth,

The Pinellas County Attorney’s Office is currently reviewing an agreement between SWFWMD and the County
named in the subject line.

As outlined in County Resolution 06-70, the County does not indemnify other parties under most
circumstances and is required to request that any such indemnity language be removed.



Please confirm whether SWFWMD will delete the indemnification language in Sections 10.1 and 10.2 of the
Agreement. For your reference, County Resolution 06-70 is attached.

Thanks,
Brendan

Brendan P. Mackesey

Assistant County Attorney

PH:(727) 464-3354 / FAX (727)464-4147
bmackesey@pinellascounty.org

All government correspondence is subject to the public records law.



